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Parent View 

We would be very grateful if you would take a few moments to complete the feedback questionnaire by  

following the link below: 

https://parentview.ofsted.gov.uk 

Thank you for your support. 

Mental Health Week: Monday 1st February - Friday 5th February  

Next week is Mental Health Week and Redhill Primary Academy will be running a variety of activities 

like assemblies and lessons to celebrate this.  

There are some useful resources for parents and carers on the following page  

https://nowandbeyond.org.uk/materials-for-beyond 

On Wednesday 3rd February,  

we are asking that everyone wears an item of clothing inside out to show kindness and that we never 

really know what is going on inside other people’s mind or body. 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Friday 5th February will be No Screens Day 

We are very aware that children, parents and staff are spending a huge amount of their day in front of 

a ‘screen’ in order to complete our remote learning provision. Therefore, we are asking children to  

complete a variety of activities away from their ‘screen’ and to post pictures of themselves enjoying 

these activities on Twitter.  

There will be no live teaching for parents and children to complete on this morning.  

Critical key worker children will also complete a No Screens Day inside and outside of the classroom 

with their adults in school.  

We can’t wait to see and hear about all the fun you have had completing these activities.  

If this event proves to be popular, we will hold another after half term. 
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https://nowandbeyond.org.uk/materials-for-beyond


 Mr Parrish’s Daily Challenge  

Mr Parrish has been working incredibly hard creating daily challenges for the all the children across the 

school to get involved with. Please can you encourage your child to take part. It would be so lovely to 

read about how the children have found them or even see a video of them completing these activities on 

our Twitter page.  

Live Football Training Session! 

Mr Parrish and Mr Spencer will be holding a live football training session on Friday 12th February.  

This session will be a masterclass in all things football-related.  

We hope to see lots of children from across the school getting involved.  

We will send out more information about how your child can take part next week.  

Book Review  

Mrs Williams has shared some wonderful book reviews from her class.  Well done to you all. 



 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 



Safeguarding Support for Parents during COVID-19 and Beyond 

Following on from our piece in last week’s Mail on Friday, we are sending further advice to help you     

support your child during this difficult time.  

My child is getting really stressed about the COVID-19, what can I do to help?  

The World Health Organisation have developed a flyer to support parents in talking to their child about 

Coronavirus.  



Reading at Home  

Another opportunity for parents and carers to find out how best to support your child when reading with 

them at home.  


